
Nominations for Shock Society Presidential Travel Awards. 

 

The Shock Society currently provides multiple travel awards to help trainees attend our 

annual meeting. The Council of the Shock Society approved naming some of these 

awards for deceased Shock Society Past Presidents. 

 

Application process: Applications should be submitted electronically to the society’s 

management group at membership@shocksociety.org. 

 

The Shock Society will consider requests to name a travel award in honor of a Past 

President if the following conditions are fulfilled: 

 

1)  The Past President is deceased. 

 

2)  A proposal must be submitted by a current member of the Shock Society and signed 

by four (4) members of council. 

 

3)  The proposal will include a ½ page summary of the candidate’s contributions to the 

Society and to Science. This will be posted on the Shock Society’s website. 

 

The named award must be approved by council by a majority vote. 

 

Additional information 

 

Amount: The amount of the award will be the same as other travel awards, to be 

determined by Council. 

 

Selection: The Honors and Awards committee will select each named awardee from those 

trainees who will receive a travel award. 

 

Award Length: The award will be active for 25 years from the year of initiation. The 

reward may be renewed for an additional 25 years. 

 

Presentation: The award will be presented at the annual meeting during the awards 

ceremony. 
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